
Welcome to the autumn edition. It’s been a different start to the school 
year for all of us. The library like the rest of the school has had to adapt 
the way it operates to comply with the current regulations. We’re hoping 
to be open to all again very soon but in the meantime, here are some 
alternative ways to use the school library - 

SJP Library Newsletter
  twitter @SjpLibrary         instagram @sjp.library         edition 5          

Book Selector Questionnaire
Go to Google Classroom - Classwork - The School Library - book 
selector questionnaire. Complete the form, either with the title of the 
book you would like or answer the questions to give ideas of what you 
like to read. Books will be delivered to form rooms on a fortnightly 
basis. 

https://twitter.com/sjplibrary


Twitter @SjpLibrary 
Keep up-to-date with the day to day school library news.

Reading Cloud app - coming later this month
Students using the reading Cloud app can...
● Search library resources
● View the latest and most popular books
● Write and record video reviews
● Check in on the latest news from the library
● Check their library account
● View recommended reads using 'Who Next'
● Request books for the school to purchase



As part of Black History Month we’re highlighting the 
incredible life of Harriet Tubman and Maya Angelou’s 
poetry.
Harriet Tubman escaped slavery herself then went on to 
lead other enslaved people to freedom through a 
network called The Underground Network.
Maya Angelou was an American poet, memoirist, and civil 
rights activist. Year 9 are currently studying her poetry. 

Black History Month

https://theday.co.uk/?token=259e14bfb0eedd67fc2ee0a9e84af230
https://wirliblds.wirral.gov.uk/BorrowerJoining/login

